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07/05/2020  

Dear Parents,  

We have been working very hard in the QPS Library, trialling borrowing for students online, and are 
pleased to be able to start borrowing books to all students from Week 3. We preselected books for 
students K-2 and students 3-6 will reserve up to four books they would like to borrow. The timeline is as 
follows; 

Learning Support students who attend school on Monday 11th May will be able to borrow on this day 
(Students will help staff to select books on the day). These books must be returned on or before Monday 
the 25th May, Week 5, to borrow new books on this day. 

To be able to borrow, students need to return all overdue books and please remind your children in 
years K-4 to bring a library bag (Teachers have a list of overdue books for their class, you can also contact 
me via email or phone). 

Remember “Books are a uniquely portable magic” Stephen King 

 

 

Fran Handley 

Teacher/Librarian QPS 

If you have any questions you can email me at frances.handley@det.nsw.edu.au 
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